
Did you know?  
Perfect Clean Microfibre clothes used in WRH cleaning are available for  

sale at both the Met and Western Gift Shops.  
The WRH Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department  of Windsor Regional 

Hospital.  Submissions can be made to gsullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 
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It matters not what someone is born, but what they grow to be.     
J. K. Rowling, Harry Potter and the Goblet of Fire  

Dragon Boats 
The Dragon Boat festival held in Windsor on July 13th to the 15th was a great success. 10,000 paddlers participated 
to raise funds for Breast Cancer.  Six Windsor Regional Teams competed.  Congratulations  are  extended  to  the 
Western Warriors for raising the most money and to ICU Breast Strokes for winning the Hospital Challenge.  A 
pledge of $600,000 in support of the Breast Health Centre at WRH has been made by the French Dressing Dragon 
Boat For The Cure organization. 
 

Scholarship Established in Honour of Dr. Bacheyie 
In recognition of all Dr. Bacheyie's accomplishments, a scholarship is being established at the University of Windsor. 
As an advocate of education and a leader in the community Dr. Bacheyie, the founding Medical Director of the NICU, 
realizes the importance of this initiative. This scholarship will be awarded to an eligible black student in ANY program 
at the University. All gifts will be matched by the Ontario Government. For further information, contact Kim Willis-
More at 253-3000 Ext. 3256.  
 

OR Established Kaizen Event 
The Surgical Program (Operating Room,  PACU, Day Surgery, Pre-Assessment, Admitting and Long Stay 
Day Surgery) was the second  group to host a “Kaizen” event. Pronounced k-eye-zen, it means 'good 
change' and is a method for rapidly improving processes. Staff worked at implementing world-class process 
improvement strategies to improve work flow. Congratulations to all! 
 

Walker Road Closure Expected in August 2007 
Windsor Regional Hospital has received advance notice of the closure of Walker at Grand Marais in August of 2007. 
Work is expected to continue for the next 16 months. Currently, we are working with the City of Windsor to ensure 
proper ‘trailblazing’ signage is available.  Updates and further information  will be made available via the WRH 
Intranet. 
 

Dancing Under the Stars 
In Honour of the Ones We Love Inc. will host the Annual 'Dancing Under The Stars' competition in Dieppe Gardens (Peace 
Beacon Park) on the weekend of August 17 & 18th featuring vendors, food, entertainment and local celebrities competing in 
Dancing Under The Stars. Attendees can vote for their favorite couple.   Proceeds support Paediatric In-Patient Services.  


